
The Summit Center 2023 Autism Walk

Dear                                            , 

The Summit Center’s Autism Walk celebrates our love for someone with autism. It’s
about marking achievements, overcoming obstacles, and coming together as a
community. On Saturday, May 13th, I will be walking in The Summit Center 2023 Autism
Walk! This annual event is a community-wide effort to raise funds in support of
Summit’s programs and services while promoting autism awareness and acceptance in
the Western New York community. For 50 years, The Summit Center has given hope
to families affected by autism and developmental, social, and behavioral
challenges. 

Your generosity is important to the Autism Walk. Proceeds from this year’s event will be
used to cover the gaps in reimbursement rates for the services Summit provides. With
few exceptions, The Summit Center’s programs are offered at no direct cost to families.
Although Summit receives funding from New York State, the organization must
raise nearly $1 million each year. Donations are critical to maintaining high quality,
evidence-based programs and services. As the need for these services continues to
grow, so does The Summit Center! Help us celebrate another successful year by making
a donation in support of my team. To make an online donation by credit card, go to
SummitAutismWalk.org or scan the QR code below and search my name. Once there,
you can donate! 

There are so many children who are desperately waiting for Summit's help. Your tax-
deductible donation can help Summit reach more individuals in need of specialized
therapy and support.

Sincerely,

                                                                     
Walker/Team Name

http://www.summitautismwalk.org/

